
Catholic Social Teaching Chapter 7 Large 
 

Across  

5. He alone has as 
much wealth as the 
bottom 40 percent of 
U.S. households 
combined 

7. The parable of the 
wealthy ___ warns 
how riches can make 
us arrogant and 
neglectful of others 

8. The Eucharist 
challenges us to be 
___ for others 

9. I am the ___ of life; 
whoever comes to me 
will never hunger… 

13. Nearly three ___ 
people live on under 
two dollars a day 

16. The bishops 
support government 
efforts to preserve and 

protect ___ family 
farms 

17. The danger with 
this is that it can 
control us when we 
should be controlling 
it 

19. The parable of the 
___ ___ and Lazarus 
teaches that we must 
first notice the needs 
of the poor 

22. Not to enable the 
poor to share in our 
goods is to ___ from 
them and deprive 
them of life 

23. Reform of the 
nation’s ___ programs 
must help recipients 

24. One of the chief 
victims of hunger 

27. Food is often used 
as a ___ or military 
pawn 
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30. Jesus’ parable 
about the ___ teaches 
that love of neighbor 
is mandatory 

32. Throughout his 
earthly ministry, Jesus 
associated with the 
___ and outcast 

33. It’s the primary 
cause of hunger in the 
world 

35. Unfair and high 
interest on foreign ___ 
is a contributing factor 
to global poverty 

36. He alone is our 
Savior and sole source 
of all good gifts 

37. Poverty of the ___ 
is often present in 
people with a lack of 
purpose in life 

38. We must put into 
practice the spiritual 
and corporal works of 
___ 

39. The injustice of 
hunger is that the 
world is not lacking in 
any way in ___ 
resources 

40. One of the 
institutions that can 
help us as individuals 
and as a society to 
stand with the poor 

41. Poverty of the ___ 
is a positive type of 
poverty the kind Jesus 
praised 

Down  

1. The U.S. bishops 
insist we must support 
full and equal 
employment as well 
as a just ___ 

2. Jesus’ parable about 
the sheep and ___ 
teaches about 
judgment day 

3. Prophet who urged 
the Israelites to show 
kindness and 
compassion toward 
each other 

4. Education of the 
poor must be our top 
___ 

5. The idea behind the 
Jubilee Year practice 
was to try to keep the 
various tribes of Israel 
in some kind of equal 
___ 

6. The philosophy of 
this organization is a 
hand up, not a 
handout 

10. The great proof of 
God’s love for 
humanity and his 
great love and 
compassion for the 
poor 

11. His first public 
speech announced that 
as God’s agent he 
came to reach out to 
the most needy 

12. American bishops 
letter on poverty: 
Economic Justice for 
___ 

14. This type of 
poverty is a lack of 
sufficient means to 
meet basic needs 

15. Society must ___ 
the poor to help 
themselves 

18. Catholics respond 
to the problem of 

world hunger through 
participation in this 
sacrament 

20. This issue is 
closely related to 
global poverty 

21. We must apply the 
principle of 
subsidiarity so ___ is 
not taken from those 
who rightly possess it 

25. Helped to found 
the Catholic Worker 
movement with Peter 
Maurin 

26. A life of ___ can 
free us from 
unnecessary 
possessions so they do 
not own or enslave us 

28. Prophet who 
taught that injustice 
will be punished 

29. One of the causes 
of poverty 

31. There are about 
3.5 ___ homeless 
people in the United 
States 

34. Founded by 
American bishops to 
respond to the 
disadvantaged outside 
the country 

36. Morally, we must 
manage earthly ___ 
more efficiently so 
that everyone has 
enough 
 


